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Frank Capello is the Aviation Security Director for the Broward County Aviation 
Department, that operates two airports in South Florida which includes the Fort 
Lauderdale Hollywood International Airport and the North Perry General Aviation 
Airport. Frank is responsible for managing the Aviation Department’s Security Division 
which includes oversight and coordination over the law enforcement services provided 
to the airport by the Broward Sheriff’s Office. 
 
At the international, national and state level Frank is a member of Airports Council 
International World Security Standing Committee. Frank is the 2nd Vice Chairman of the 
Public Safety and Security Committee of Airports Council International. Frank is also the 
Chairman of the Florida Airports Council Security subcommittee. 
 
Frank was an FAA Special Agent, a Federal Air Marshal and a TSA Federal Security 
Director. Frank served over 24 years in the United States Navy and holds a Master’s 
Degree in Public Administration. 
 
Frank is an Adjunct Professor at the Broward College Institute of Public Safety currently 
teaching classes in Homeland Security. 


